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Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter – 10th December 2021 

On Monday our Year 6 pupils decorated our Christmas tree, with the help of Mrs Alder and Mrs  

Hendry.  Thank you, we think it looks fabulous.  On Tuesday our Class 3 pupils spent the day being 

Romans at Clenchwarton Primary, photo will be in next week’s newsletter. 

  

Today we supported Save the Children by coming to school in our favourite festive jumpers.  So far we have managed 

to raise £47, the ParentPay page will stay open for the rest of today for any last minute donations.   

  

As always, we want to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross Keys Primary is a positive one.  If you have any 

concerns, in the first instance, please telephone (01553 828680) or email the school office 

(office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk) or speak to the class teacher. 

  

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head Teacher 
Monday 

Hey Ewe! dress rehearsal 

Yr5/6 JLT meeting 12:30pm-1pm 

Yr4/5 recorder lessons 

Tuesday  

Hey Ewe! performance 9:30am (ticket 

only) 

Yrs2-4 multiplication club 12:30-1pm 

Wednesday  

Hey Ewe! performance 2:00pm (ticket 

only) 

PTA tuck shop 3:15pm  

Thursday  

Beauty and the Beast Panto (kitchen 

closed—home or school packed lunch only) 

Class Christmas parties 

Friday  

Last day of school: Non uniform day 

& bring a toy (no electronics please) 

Class 1 & 2 PE day 

No football club 

 Stars: Florence.P (Yr1), Josie (Yr2) & 

Sam (Yr6) 

 Kindness: Chase (YrR), Rosie.M (Yr2) & 

Alan (Yr4) 

 Handwriting:  Edward (YrR) 

 Thank you winners: Florence.P (Yr1), 

Ava-Grace (Yr3), Mya (Yr5) & Mrs 

Loomes 

Please check final page for 

future diary dates. 
Tel:  01553 828680  @walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Yesterday was our Christmas lunch for the 

pupils, thank you to Mrs Cockle and all the staff 

who helped to serve the children their dinners. 

 

 

 



 

NEXT WEEK’S MENU: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole 

week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 

on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 

KITCHEN CLOSED TODAY 

HOME OR SCHOOL PACKED LUNCH ONLY 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 13th December Christmas play dress rehearsal 

Tuesday 14th December Hey Ewe! 9:30am performance 

*Class 1&2 parents invited—1 parent/carer per family to 

one performance only* 

Wednesday 15th December Hey Ewe! 2:00pm performance 

*Class 1&2 parents invited—1 parent/carer per family to 

one performance only* 

Thursday 16th December  All years Beauty and the Beast pantomime 

King’s Lynn Corn Exchange 10am 

*kitchen closed—home or school packed lunch only* 

Class Christmas parties 

*monetary donations via ParentPay by 10th December* 

Friday 17th December Last day of school 

*children may come in non uniform and bring a toy— 

no electronics please* 

Monday 20th December to 

Monday 3rd January 

School Closed—Christmas Break 

Tuesday 4th January School Closed—Inset Day 

 

Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

✓ Class Christmas parties (all years): today is the deadline 

to make monetary donations via ParentPay.   

✓ Hey Ewe! (YrsR-3): Class 1 and 2 families please book 

your ticket (1 parent/carer to 1 performance only) by  

completing the online form sent out last week.  

✓ Please ensure your child’s PE kit is kept in school all week 

from Monday to Friday. 

✓ Order school lunches for the week by midnight each 

Sunday (ParentPay). 

  

  


